
Provisional program (10-16) 
 
• Key note by Richard 
Whittington, Oxford U.  
• Research speed dating  
• Feedback on papers (Round 
tables) 
• Lunch  
• Key note by Inger Stensaker 
(NHH) & Martin Friesl (Bamberg) 
• Speed dating 
• Feedback on early 
work/dissertation chapters 
(Round tables) 

• Social event 

BI Qualitative Research Forum 2022  

 

 

 

QUALITATIVE PROCESS AND PRACTICE RESEARCH IN 

STRATEGY. A ONE-DAY COMMUNITY-BUILDING 

GATHERING 
 

BI Norwegian Business School (Oslo), Friday 6 May 2022 
 

Keynote speakers: Richard Whittington, Inger Stensaker & Martin Friesl 

 
Qualitative, process, and practice studies of 
strategy, change, and entrepreneurship are 
becoming increasingly common and legitimate in 
Norway and the rest of Nordic countries. 
However, many scholars still work in isolation in 
departments where traditional approaches 
prevail.   

This event is an opportunity to meet, exchange 
views, and learn from others who adopt a similar 
research approach and theoretical sensitivity. 
The aim of the days is developmental and aimed 
at establishing relationships and community 
building.  

During the day, you will hear from some 
prestigious scholars, learn what others are working on, receive (and give) feedback on 
work in progress, and socialize with other like-minded colleagues. 

Established scholars, early career researchers, and PhD students from all parts of 
Norway, other Nordic countries, and beyond are welcome to attend.  

The event is organized jointly by BI Oslo Qualitative Research Forum (Davide Nicolini & 
Renate Kratochvil) and NHH (Inger Stensaker). 

Participation is free, but due to Covid, places are limited to 50 participants on a 
first-come-first-served basis. 

To participate, please email renate.kratochvil@bi.no no later than 18 February 2022.  

If you would like to receive feedback on your work in progress, please attach a one-
page abstract explaining the topic & methodology, nature, and status of the piece of 
work (PhD chapter? Draft paper? Paper under revision?), and what specific issues you 
would like to receive feedback on from the other participants. 

Attendance confirmation will be sent at the beginning of March. 
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